Westall Secondary College

Melbourne Australia

Tuesday 11 November 2008

DIB Australia
9 Percy St
Heidelberg West VIC 3081

Dear DIB,

[ would like to thank the team at DIB for the work to complete the recent computer 2
interactive whiteboard installation at our college. I have particularly valued Sam
Garden's detailed quotiation and honest answers to all of our questions. This has
helped us to customise a robust and flexible system that will best suit our needs for
now and well into the future.

When the time came to complete the installations the technicians did a fantastic job
and did not impose on the schools operations. At the completion of the installation, 1
was pleased with the follow up call to ensure that we were happy with the installation
and confident with the use of the new equipment.

We also appreicated your offer for followup training workshop after school on
Wednesday 19" November. [ don't mind if any ICT neighboring schools are interested
in inspecting our new setup at this event so feel free to promote and advertise this.

Please pass on this thank you to the team at DIB for this splendid new system.

[ wish you all the very best for the remainder of this year.

Yours truly,

oland Gesthuizen
ICT Manager and el.earning Coordinator
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